
 

 

 
 

 

 

April 27, 2020 

 

Statement: Altamont Care Community welcomes federal military assistance arrival 

Altamont Care Community is very pleased to have the assistance of federal military healthcare personnel to 
work alongside them to provide the care and services residents need. 

A team of healthcare workers are now on-site providing this much needed assistance to the highly skilled 
Altamont team. 

We want to thank the federal government for offering these valuable resources, and thank Premier Ford and the 
Government of Ontario for their strong leadership and support for long term care, which is at the centre of the 
pandemic in Ontario. The additional resources will be helpful as we strive to care for and protect residents 
during this crisis.  

Our team and healthcare partners are making extraordinary efforts to fight this virus and are confident that we 
will overcome this challenge by working together. 
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